A Busy Year for Blacko!
Blacko have had an extremely busy year and are all ready for the summer break.
They have all worked really hard in lessons and towards their Entry level exams and GCSE’s.
They still found time to have fun and have taken part in lots of trips and activities.
Visits to Ark Barn.

Students in Blacko had the opportunity of visiting a working farm and helping out with the animals.
They all had a really good time and enjoyed the experience.

Bartosz taking good care of a goat Saiel spending time with the guinea pigs.

Trip to Ullswater

Some of the students went to Ullswater activity centre.



Declan enjoying the outdoors and the Jake getting himself organized.
fantastic scenery.

Jack won a gold award for attendance Emma performing a solo at ‘Pendles got Talent’
and went bowling. He was really pleased
to have scored a strike!

Year 10’s were sad to lose the Year 11’s but we all wish them lots of luck and success in college.

Well Done Blacko and have a great Summer!



